
 

 

 

We have made a fantastic start to the year.  Here are a few snaps to 
show you what we have been doing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our reading strategy focus this week is “Visualising’ here we are drawing the character Red Ned a 

horse from our class novel.  We are visualizing how he looks after reading the text. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Here we are partner testing our spelling 
words    using whiteboards. 

Some SENSATIONAL Spelling test results 
below!! 

In writing we have been focusing on our  
‘SIZZLING STARTS’                                      

Here is our amazing work on display! 

We learnt a new 
Place Value game. 

Here we are      
challenging          
ourselves!! 

Each week we focus on an affirmation, so far we have looked at         

‘RESPECT’ , ‘Speaking to others the way you wish to be spoken to’ 
and ‘If you never try, you’ll never know!’ 
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We have been lucky enough 
to participate in swimming   

lessons.  What a refreshing 
way to enjoy the hot days! 
Thank you to the fantastic 
swimming instructors for 

teaching us! 

Our “VISUALISING’ 
reading strategy came to 
life with our final pieces 
being   displayed in the       

classroom. 
So proud of each student 

for their efforts!! 

We read a passage about a ‘Nogard’.  After reading the text we then had to 
draw the Nogard using the information from the text!  I’m sure you will agree 

they look 
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